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9th November 2020 

Children in Need 2020 

Dear Parent / Carers,  

As you may be aware Friday 13th November is this year’s BBC Children in Need appeal. Things are very 

different this year, but we still want to get involved as a school, even though Pudsey won’t be visiting 

in person.  

As a fundraiser we are going to hold a ‘Wear something that makes you happy” day. This can be 

anything from your favourite outfit, costume, football kit or PJs the choice is yours. On the day 

children will also take part in a Joe Wicks fitness session in their class bubbles, a yellow bear may also 

make a virtual appearance.  

To wear their own clothes for the day we are suggesting a £1 donation. Money raised will then be 

donated to Children in Need. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

The Staff at Ombersley.  
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